
 

STAFF REPORT  
CITY OF GREEN COVE SPRINGS, FLORIDA 

TO:  Community Redevelopment Agency MEETING DATE: January 25, 2024 

FROM: Michael Daniels, AICP, Development Services Director 

SUBJECT: City Website and Statutory Requirements 
 

BACKGROUND 

 

The CRA is required to provide relevant information regarding the CRA on their website as set forth in 

the reporting requirements in Florida Statutes (F.S. 163.371) which is enclosed.  In addition, the website 

provides an opportunity for the board to use the website to advertise and promote the CRA regarding 

any activity that has recently occurred or is coming in the near future.    

Staff has created a webpage on the City website to highlight the CRA and to fulfill these reporting 

requirements. Please visit this link to review the webpage in progress:         

https://www.greencovesprings.com/336/Community-Redevelopment-Agency 
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